
Dear Middle School Parents,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! Our back-to-school events will take place Monday, August 29, from
3:00pm-6:00pm and Tuesday, August 30, from 7:30am-11:30am. We look forward to our “Middle School Strong
Start” which will allow parents and students to get acquainted with the teachers, the middle school wing, and
what to expect from the middle school experience. The teachers look forward to meeting with parents to form a
great partnership in their child’s learning! We will be offering morning and evening options for brief grade-level
informational meetings with the middle school teachers followed by an open house. Parents and students can
meet the teachers, learn what to expect, explore classrooms and set up lockers. Students are encouraged to
bring their supplies.

Monday, August 29 Tuesday, August 30

3:00pm-3:15pm 6th grade Strong Start presentation (small gym) 7:30am-7:45am

3:15pm-3:45pm 6th grade Open House 7:45am-8:15am

4:00pm-4:15pm 7th grade Strong Start presentation (small gym) 8:30am-8:45am

4:15pm-4:45pm 7th grade Open House 8:45am-9:15am

5:00pm-5:15pm 8th grade Strong Start presentation (small gym) 9:30am-9:45am

5:15pm-5:45pm 8th grade Open House 9:45am-10:15am

In an effort to get to know your child, we ask that all families please take this back-to-school Survey. If you
have additional questions or information you would like to share, any of the middle school teachers are
available to help you!
Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education.

Respectfully,
The Middle School Teachers

John Marzion
Gretchen Nelson
Susie Polentini
Andrea Rice
Charlie Smith
Anna Walle

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfleB5xavniwwBDF3iYVbEgpC5bVO1o6ShWKQ_s8349OyKp2A/viewform?usp=sf_link

